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Mr. President,
My delegation welcomes the delegation of Mexico to this review. We commend Mexico for conducting wide and inclusive consultations in drafting the national report. 
The report reflects a number of positive steps taken by the government. 
We are encouraged by the significant progress with regard to the legal and institutional frameworks to ensure respect for human rights as well as specific Human Rights and development programs. 
Taking this opportunity, Myanmar would like to recommend:-
· Further strengthening its meaningful collaboration with stakeholders in implementing UPR recommendation and safeguarding human rights,
· Continuing its efforts in reducing levels of violence and poverty as well as in promoting equality and protection.
We wish Mexico further success.
I thank you, Mr. President.
